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2G. Action March 28, 2005

ACTION: APPROVAL OF CONTINUED EMPLOYMENT

BOARD GOAL: Personnel

FISCAL NOTE: Budgeted in General Fund

Florence Elementary School

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment with the 
Keller Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year moving from Probationary 
to Certified One-Year Term contract status:

Lou Ann Barker
Andrea Douglass

Sundae Foster
Lynda Knagg

Heidi Plikuhn
Constance Taylor

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment with the 
Keller Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year on Probationary Contract 
status:

Kathy Poulson (183 days)
Cody Spraberry

Barbara Joan Thompson
Melanie Wilson

Aaron Wronko

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment with the 
Keller Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year on a Certified One-Year 
Term contract status:

Angelina Bowen (193 days)
Rebecca Briggs
Ann Clark
Ellen Fabry

Anne Henderson
Gina Menasco
Teresa Pickowitz
Rachel Renfro

Kristina Schultz
Tami Sewell



The following professional is being recommended for continued employment on Probationary 
contract status with stipulations issued in the individual’s contract to be completed prior to the 
first day of the 2005-2006 school year:

Sarah Jane Hibbitts

The following professional is being recommended for continued employment moving from a 
Probationary to a Certified One-Year Term contract status with stipulation’s issued in the 
individual’s contract to be completed prior to the expiration of Texas Standard certificate:

Wendy Canas

The following professional is being recommended for continued employment on a Certified 
One-Year Term contract status with stipulation’s issued in the individual’s contract to be 
completed prior to the expiration of Texas Standard certificate:

Janet Houk

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment on a part-
time, no contract status for the 2005-2006 school year:

Dorothy McHugh Sheryl Parks

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

The administration recommends that the Board of Trustees approve the employment 
recommendations as presented.

Respectfully submitted,

James Veitenheimer Penny Benz
Superintendent of Schools Assistant Superintendent/Human Resources


